TURK STATION PISTACHIO, LLC

December 30, 2019

Mr. Sean Brewer
Assistant City Manager
City of Coalinga
Community Development
155 W. Durian

Coalinga, CA 93210

RE: Request for Potable Water

Dear Mr. Brewer,

As discussed during our meeting on December 3, 2019, Turk Station Pistachio, LLC
is requesting a water service agreement with the City of Coalinga to serve our
proposed pistachio huller. The pistachio huller will be located north of West Phelps
Avenue between West Gale and West Calavaras Avenues. It is our understanding

that an existing meter adjacent to the proposed site may be considered for approval
by the City .

The water service agreement will be limited to permanent facilities serving up to 22
year-round employees. The hulling operation will use sanitized process water from
another source. During the approximate two-month hulling season, Turk Station
Pistachio will hire additional temporary employees. These temporary employees will
be provided with bottled water and portable toilets, which will not increase the plant's
potable water requirements.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please don't hesitate to call me at
the number below.

Sincerely,

6445 N, Palm Ave.
Suite 110
Eresno, CA 93704

Office: 5594322175
Fax: 559.432.2189



